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London Bandits Board is excited to share that we will be hosting  tryouts for the 2024-25 season this spring for our U10-U16 BB/B teams. 

The intent of moving to spring tryouts is to allow our players the opportunity to play other sports and enjoy other interests over the summer months and give families some time away from the rink. Spring tryouts will also allow our association more time for logistics and planning of our house league programs. 

Coaching applications are now open and a decision will be posted before tryouts begin in mid May. More details about tryout registration, prep skates and costs will be shared in the coming weeks.

This year's spring tryouts will serve as a pilot within the GLHA and will be evaluated for future years. Tryouts for U8, U9 and U18 BB/B will continue to be in the fall. 
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